
Harborfields Central School District 
2 OLDFIELD ROAD ∙ GREENLAWN,  NEW YORK 11740-1200 

(631) 754-5320 Ext. 325 ∙ FAX (631) 261-0068 

 
 

       

Dr. Francesco Ianni 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 

June 28, 2019 

 

 

Dear Harborfields Community Members: 

  

It is my hope that this letter finds you and your family well. The 2018–2019 school year really flew 

by!!!  I would like to take this moment to thank all of our staff, students, parents and community 

members for an outstanding school year. 

 

We can take great pride in the fact that our school community achieved many accomplishments. The 

successful implementation of the 2.0 technology plan, introduction of computer coding at the K-12 

levels, our science research success, as well as the many literacy curriculum initiatives, are not a 

coincidence.  It is the collective effort, dedication, and passion of our faculty, staff, parents and students 

that make HF a special place to live and learn. I recognize and am grateful for our partnership with the 

community and the unwavering support of the many organizations which have only one mission – 

provide success for our HF Family one child at a time.  

 

As the 2018–2019 school year comes to a close, I am filled with a sense of pride at the resilience and 

compassion that our students have for one another.  Our community and society are in a great place 

because of these future leaders. I am confident that together we will successfully prepare our students 

for the next stage of their lives, both academically and personally. 

 

I wish you all an enjoyable and peaceful summer and extend my heartfelt congratulations to the 

members of the Class of 2019! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Francesco Ianni 

Superintendent of Schools 
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